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August 8, 2006

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary Ll ©
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission SR
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW T f,
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 Ly ™

Re: Roche Harbor Water System, Inc. — Agreement

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of an Agreement
between Roche Harbor Water System, Inc. (“Roche Harbor”) and eighteen
customers in the White Point region. The customers of the White Point region
are currently served by a water system that is failing. Those customers desire
to connect to the Roche Harbor system. The purpose of the contract filed
under this letter is to set forth the arrangements under which those customers
will connect to the Roche Harbor system.

On behalf of the customers on the failing water system, Roche Harbor |
requests that the Commission approve this Agreement as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

‘ RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km
Enclosures

cc: David Gibbs (w/o encl.)



